
OSP Newsletter

 Dear OSP Families

As we enter into the colder months, it is very important that 

you are sending your Stars with proper outdoor gear, (toques, 

gloves, snowpants, etc...) We have also noticed in the past, 

that magic mittens are not the best for keeping hands warms. 

We are still collecting food bank donations as we are 

competing against the ST.G OSP. 

Over the last month, we have seen interests in helping serve

snack, cleaning, trains, group games and being big buddies

towards our Kinders. 

We will be offering PD care December 30 and 31 and January 

2 and 3. Sign up for this will be sent out the first week of 

November and cut off will be November 28th. We need a 

minimum of 7 children to run a PD day.

We are always looking for feedback and ideas to improve the 

program.

Dates To Note
 November 1 - PD Day
 November 8 - Combined PD Day
 November 11 - Remembrance  Day

        (closed)
 November 28- Combined PD Day

Little Star Out of School Program
www.littlestarplayschool.com
Miss Becki’s cell: 587-877-7827
littlestarplayschool@hotmail.com

Grace  8
Knox  14
Blake  27

Birthdays

Reminders:
The three main rules we follow
are to: Be Kind, Be Safe, and Be

Respectful.
We are a peanut-free facility
Roll Call will be sent weekly
(Monday, Wednesday, and
Friday), and responding to

ensure your hours is mandatory.
Parents need to get out of their
vehicles at drop off and pick up.

October


